
 
 
SIS/CIR/2022-23/005                                                                                12th April, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please note, the SIS Fee Payment App (Qfix) is active for the 2022-23 session. You 
may now pay your fees.  
Also note, this is the only mode of fee payment accepted by the school. 
For further assistance you may go to our website >admissions > fee structure> 
fees payment procedure. 
 
Thanks & regards, 
Headmistress 
 

 
  
 


